
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 23rd April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

You will all have received details of the WOW initiative that we are participating in 

which encourages families to walk, ride or scoot to school.  Until now we have been 

asking that bikes and scooters are taken home, but to support the WOW challenge, 

and also because we know how many children enjoy bringing them in to school, an 

allocated parking area will be in place for each class from Monday. 

It would be helpful if you could remind children before and after school that they 

need to push their scooter or bike when they are inside the school gates; this also 

applies to younger siblings who do not attend the school. 

Please see below locations for where scooters and bikes can be stored during the 

school day, starting from Monday 26th April: 

 

Year/Class Location 

Foundation Foundation playground to the right 

of the exit gate. 

 

 

 

 

Owls Year 1 playground along the fence 

next to Greenfields Nursery. 

 

 

 

 

Rabbits Year 1 playground between the 

entrance and exit gates. 

 

 

 

 



Panthers Against the wall to the right of the 

classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Penguins 

Turtles 

The original scooter/bike 

park. 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 To the side of the 

classroom exit door. 

 

 

 

 

Seahorses In the Community Room. 

 

Geckos Against the wall/railings 

under the staffroom 

window – to the side of 

where the Geckos exit 

school.  

 

 

 

 

Tigers To the left of the 

classroom exit door. 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 To the left of the year 6 

classrooms against the 

fence. 

 

 

 

 



 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Matthew Green  

Head Teacher  

 


